Farmland Review Board
June 30, 2022

The Farmland Review Board meeting was called to order on June 30,
2022 at 3:00 pm. Members Jason Brummel, Pam Gegenheimer, and
Andy Nicoletti, Chairman. Matt Kellogg was absent.

No public comments.

Discussed the 2023 Certified Farmland Rates.

Motion to approve the 2023 Certified Farmland Rates by Pam
Gegenheimer and seconded by Jason Brummel. Motion carried with all

voting Yes.

Motion to adjourn by Pam Gegenheimer and seconded by Jason
Brummel. Motion carried.



